
Pepperoni Rolls - Pies - Nut Rolls - Cake Rolls - And More!

Help give your community children 

fun & memorable educational experiences!


Orders will be distributed at State Street Elementary’s 

cafeteria (600 Harmony Road, Baden PA 15005)


between 3:00pm - 5:00pm on the following dates:


• September 27th

• January 31st


• March 28th

• April 25th

What’s for 

dinner?  

HOAGIES!!!

Questions? Please email ptostatestreet@gmail.com

* You do not need to attend State Street Elementary to participate in this fundraiser *


Each purchase helps provide field trips, assemblies, a mobile science lab, field day & more!


